
19/04/2017 

MR Brian Dunphy 
P O Box 663 Select... 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2017/0063 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I am strongly opposed to the application for an extension of working hours. It will have an 
impact upon the amenity of the nearby residents who need to be able to rest in quiet and 
peace when they come home from work. Because of workers vehicles it will inconvenience 
members attending the club, swimmers using the pool or beach and fishermen. People nearby 
have to endure noise and dust throughout the construction period they should not be imposed 
upon anymore for the sake of the profit making activities of the The Mounties.
The Council should enforce the time restrictions on all building sites, especially The Mounties 
and Meriton and impose harsh financial penalties of several thousands of dollars each time 
there is a breach or shut the site down on an escalating scale for each breach. 

Sent: 19/04/2017 7:38:02 PM
Subject: Online Submission


